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DATE:  Thursday January 5th, 2017   8:05am-9am LOCATION: Sheboygan Dept. of Health & Human Services, Rm. 372 

PRESIDING:  Kate Baer  

PRESENT: 
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NEXT MEETING:   Thursday February 2nd, 2017 

 

ITEM DISCUSSION/CONCLUSION/RECOMMENDATIONS 

Welcome and Brief Introductions    

New Initiatives for 2017 

 
 -Resource Fair-Email was sent out looking for volunteers. Jess will co-chair the Resource Fair planning. 
-A small group met on 1/4/17 to discuss the group’s challenges. There is one year left in the CHIP. By the 
end of this meeting we’d like to walk away with goals for the rest of the year. 
-There is some unfinished business with Sargento and working with the Sheboygan Chamber. Connie from 
Sargento is still involved in the committee and will attend next month’s meeting. 
-Shelby explained a new program at Aurora that flags patients who may need more attention. 
-Some members shared that they question how we can measure stigma and how they can be a helpful 
member of this committee. 
 

Ideas to Switch Things Up -Kate suggested narrowing down on 1-2 goals and really work on them, rather than trying to get too much 
done at once with little results. 
-Libby suggested the group figure out our goals and then our target population for 2017. Healthiest 
Wisconsin 2020 looks at system changes. Fill the gaps in our community without duplicating efforts just to 
say we’re doing something.  
- Focus on these 3 items for 2017: Resource Fair, work with Chamber, continuing care—can we add 
stigma to the SBIRT training process? 
-Discussion took place about QPR and mental health first aide. 
-Discussion about how we know stigma is a problem, again struggling with how to measure stigma. 
-Kate wanted to ensure that questions regarding stigma in the CHNA survey. Mary and Ann answered that 
this was discussed at one of their meetings, and they added some questions to the phone surveys that 



ITEM DISCUSSION/CONCLUSION/RECOMMENDATIONS 

begin on January 12th.  
-It is not just this committee that has struggled with baseline measurements and outcomes. For the next 
CHIP we will have baseline measurements. CHNA group will keep these data needs in mind when deciding 
on their secondary data. 
-SBIRT trainings for schools are scheduled for August. All county schools except Kohler are implementing 
the SBIRT model beginning in the fall. 
Next steps before next meeting: More education on SBIRT and Mental Health First Aide. Go to 
http://www.wishschools.org/resources/SBIRT/School%20SBIRT%20Pre-Training%20Assignment.pdf  to 
learn more. 
-Libby to bring more resources to the next meeting. 

Roundtable 
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